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2nd November, 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

We are pleased to be able to offer our wide range of After School Clubs again with children 

who had their names on the waiting lists from before half term.   

 

If your child has a place, he/she will bring home a slip giving details of it. Football Club will 

continue with the same people, but will not start until week commencing 9th November.  Chess 

will also start again on Monday, 9th November.  All other clubs will start this week.   

 

Due to Christmas activities, there will be no After School Clubs during December. 

 

You are reminded that once your child has started a club, they are expected to attend every 

week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
N.  Bayes 

 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


